
C Street Bridge Replacement 
Public Hearing 
Financial Project ID:  411423-1 
Cedar Key, Florida 

The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to attend a public hearing to discuss 

the replacement of the C Street Bridge in Cedar Key, Florida. 

The new bridge will consist of a 17 foot one way travel lane, 8 foot parking lanes and 6 foot 

sidewalks on both sides of the roadway.  The proposed bridge will be raised approximately 3 

feet.  During construction, the bridge will remain open to through traffic only, no parking will 

be allowed on the bridge. 

This public hearing is being held to give you an opportunity to express your views concerning 

the proposed improvements and any comments made are appreciated.  As of August 9, 2016, 

project information will be available for review at the Cedar Key City Hall, 490 2nd Street, 

Cedar Key, FL  32625.  Persons wishing to submit written comments may do so at the hearing 

or mail/email them to the address provided no later than September 9, 2016. 

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status.  Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans 

with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should   

contact Leigh Ann Bennett at the number provided at least 7 days before the hearing. 

Si prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por favor contacte a Esther Murray al (904) 360-

5348.  Referencia:  411423-1. 

For Additional Information: 
Leigh Ann Bennett 

Florida Dept. of Transportation 
1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2002 

Lake City, FL  32025 
(386) 961-7451 or (800) 749-2967 

Leigh.bennett@dot.state.fl.us 

Date: 

Tuesday, 

August 30, 2016 
 
 

Open House: 
4:30-6:30 PM 

 
Public Comment Period 

6:30 PM 

 
 

Location: 
Cedar Key Community Ctr. 

809 6th Street 

Cedar Key, FL  32626 
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